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It is expected that the sub-Committee will continue its work on 
Tuesday and Wednesday.
Ther will be a further meeting, in plenary, on Friday to consider 
the progress of the sub-Committee.
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The Talks resumed in plenary session this morning. After a 
discussion of substantive issues, business was remitted to a 
sub-Committee for further consideration.


